
 

November 7, 2023 

Learn More About Tobacco Cessation Resources on Our New Website 

 

Dear providers, 

 

The Health Plan of San Mateo (HPSM) has created a new microsite to help providers find 
resources related to tobacco cessation for members. You can find the site here: 
https://www.hpsm.org/provider/resources/tobacco-cessation-resources 

 

The website includes information on: 

• How to identify tobacco users. 
• Treating patients who use tobacco. 
• Vulnerable populations. 
• Continuing Medical Education (CME) credit opportunities. 
• Other education resources for providers. 

 

Please direct questions to HPSM Provider Services at PSInquiries@hpsm.org. 

 

Thank you for your continued commitment to our community,  

The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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